Notes on MVEIRB Site Visit — June 8, 2004 Fort Providence

Persons in attendance

Danny Bayha (MVEIRB)

Percy Hardisty (MVEIRB)

John Stevenson (MVEIRB)

John Ondrack (MVEIRB)

Jerry Loomis (MVEIRB)

Gabrielle Mackenzie-Scott (MVEIRB)
Vern Christensen (MVEIRB)
Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips (MVEIRB)
Andrew Gamble (DCBC)

Sam Gamble

Albert Lafferty (DCBC)

Jivko Jivkov (DCBC)

Mike Vandell (DCBC)

Members of the Review Board traveled to Fort Providence the morning of
June 8, 2004 in order to view the proposed site of the Deh Cho Bridge over
the Mackenzie River and to have an opportunity for the developer, the Deh
Cho Bridge Corporation, to describe the technical construction of the
proposed bridge.

The Review Board arrived in Fort Providence at noon, and met with the
Developer over lunch at the Snowshoe Inn.

The Developer presented a slide show to the Board (see Public Registry) at
1:30 p.m. at the Fort Providence Council Chambers.

At 3:00 p.m. the Board and the Developer traveled to the north ferry landing,
the proposed construction site, for a tour.

The visit ended at 3:30 p.m. and the Review Board traveled back to
Yellowknife.



